Q. Do teachers get a discount at the aquarium?

The aquarium does not offer any direct teacher discounts. Please check the Ontario College of Teacher’s
website https://www.oct.ca for any member perks that are being offered in conjunction with the aquarium.

Q. How do I find out what is going on at the aquarium?

Sign up for our teacher-specific new letter for exclusive offers from Ripley’s Aquarium. The sign up form can
be found on our website ripleysaquariumofcanada.com at the bottom of the Field Trip webpage.

Q. Does the aquarium hold any teacher appreciation nights?

The aquarium hosts teacher appreciation nights in the fall and winter semesters, providing teachers with the
opportunity to view the venue, and consider programing for the new school year.

Q. How do | get notified of the date of your next Teacher’s Night?

Information regarding Teacher appreciation nights will be posted in our teacher’s newsletter which is sent out
to all registered teachers.

You can also request an invitation by sending an email to education@ripleysaquariumofcanada.com from your
board email address. Invitations will be sent out once the dates for the Teacher Appreciation nights have been
finalized.

Q. | have booked a class room visit; can | come ahead of time to check out the aquarium facilities?

Teachers who have booked a field trip to the aquarium will be able to view the facility prior to their scheduled
visit by presenting their confirmation letter at the guest service desk for one complementary admission. This
offer applies only to the teacher, and not any guests they bring with them.



